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Whalewatching Tours 
 
 
 
 

Conference Logistics has asked that we circulate the following information on Whalewatching Tour Operators to 
delegates and observers attending the forthcoming IWC Annual Meeting in Adelaide.  Advance booking is 
highly recommended.  We have been informed that viewing southern right whales at the Head of Bight is 
spectacular and highly recommended but requires at least a full day (and preferably two) to get to and from 
Adelaide. 
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